

Jesus Feeds the Five Thousand

(St John 6:1–14)



After this, Jesus went across Lake Galilee (or, Lake Tiberias, as it is also called). A large crowd followed him, because they had seen his miracles of healing the sick. Jesus went up a hill and sat down with his disciples. The time for the Passover Festival was near. Jesus looked around and saw that a large crowd was coming to him, so he asked Philip, "Where can we buy enough food to feed all these people?" (He said this to test Philip; actually he already knew what he would do.) Philip answered, "For everyone to have even a little, it would take more than two hundred silver coins to buy enough bread." Another one of his disciples, Andrew, who was Simon Peter's brother, said, "There is a boy here who has five loaves of barley bread and two fish. But they will certainly not be enough for all these people." "Make the people sit down," Jesus told them. (There was a lot of grass there.) So all the people sat down; there were about five thousand men. Jesus took the bread, gave thanks to God, and distributed it to the people who were sitting there. He did the same with the fish, and they all had as much as they wanted. When they were all full, he said to his disciples, "Gather the pieces left over; let us not waste a bit." So they gathered them all and filled twelve baskets with the pieces left over from the five barley loaves which the people had eaten. Seeing this miracle that Jesus had performed, the people there said, "Surely this is the Prophet who was to come into the world!"

Understanding the Story

- 1. Why was a crowd following Jesus?
- 2. Andrew found a boy with food. How much food did the boy have?
- 3. Before He shared the food, what did Jesus do with it?
- 4. What is the miracle in this story?



Find the Sea of Galilee on the map.

Colouring



Jesus taught the people day by day. One time when it grew late, He made a meal for five thousand by using five loaves of bread and two fish.

Coloring & Activity Pages by: Bible-Printables.com

Name:

F	F	Е	Е	D	Т	D	L	Ν	S	Y	Ν	Т	G	0	D	Е	I.
N	м	U	м	R	Е	S	Ρ	D	G	0	S	Ρ	Е	L	Т	w	Q
E	F	1	S	κ	S	w	Е	Т	В	G	В	В	R	Е	А	D	Т
Р	Ρ	Ζ	R	J	T	м	T	S	А	U	Е	В	Q	Ζ	Ν	w	м
Н	R	Ζ	А	Α	Y	Κ	Е	С	S	А	Ν	D	R	Е	W	1	Н
1	0	V	н	w	С	٦	R	T	Κ	Ρ	Х	В	Т	В	L	Е	Ν
L	Р	Е	٦	Е	T	L	I.	Ρ	Е	G	А	L	Т	L	Е	Е	F
1	Н	Z	w	Е	S	Α	Е	L	Т	۷	Т	L	Z	G	D	В	Z
Р	Е		В	1	S	Ν	Н	E	С	R	0	w	D	R	I	D	С
R	Т	Α	U	0	м	U	В	S	G	L	F	I	S	Н	Ν	v	L
A	0	-	J	м	Y	F	S	G	U	T	F	T	S	Q	U	X	R
1	G	м		Y	J	0	н	Ν	F	н	E	Α	L	I	Ν	G	E
				g words in the puzzle. en → ↓ and 뇌 . FEED FISH GALILEE GOD GOSPEL HEALING JESUS						JOHN MIRACLE PETER PHILIP PROPHET TEST							